KELLY Michael

From:

Tony Hanmer <tonyhanmer@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, 18 December 2008 2;21 PM

o:

mike kelly <michael.kelly@racing.qld.gov.au>

Subject:

FW: Grace advice

è.

Mike sorry about the rather garbled account re: Product Co. and David Grace's advice. It might be interesting for you to read Michael Lambert's comments bck to me after he behaved in a very petulant way about being unable to change the outcomes of the last PC Board meeting he did not attend. His letter is at the bottom of the page mine is above it.

Have a super Christmas look forward to meeting on the 27th January.

Tony Hanmer

Non-Executive Board Director

Board Advisor, Corporate Strategy & Marketing

nob: 0411 193 582

phone: (61) 7 5446 4018

fax:

(61) 7 5446 4012

Please consider the environment before printing this email